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Bonnie Brandt is the fourth recipient of the city’s annual Good Neighbor Award. Bonnie 
was nominated by her neighbor, Erica Swenson. Erica stated in her nomination that 
she believed Bonnie is the epitome of a good neighbor. Bonnie is known for being 
welcoming, helpful, and caring to all members of the community.  

 
Her work in the community includes volunteering as a babysitter for parents who have 
meeting obligations or just need some alone time. Bonnie enjoys participating in the 
community in any way that she can. She is known as her neighborhood’s social 
butterfly, planning games and crafts for all to enjoy. Bonnie also makes a point to 
remember everyone’s birthdays and never forgets a holiday to make everyone feel 
special. 

 
She is truly an example of how we are better together! Thank you, Bonnie, for your 
patience, experience, compassion, knowledge, and dedication to the people of Maple 
Plain. 

In recognition of lifetime service and 
dedication through volunteerism, 

virtue, civic engagement, and 
creativity to meet community needs. 

2020 Award Winner: 
Bonnie Brandt 


